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Demolition Of The Breeze Bunker
Tata Steel
March 2011 - April 2011

Ron Hull Demolition Limited's ongoing partnership with
Tata Steel continued at the Scunthorpe site when we were
awarded the contract to demolish the 32m high steel portal
frame tower unit with bunker and associated 2no feed
conveyors.

As the works were carried out within a live area of the Tata
Steel Scunthorpe site, RHDL worked closely with the client
to minimise the potential for third party interface and to
ensure that all precautionary measures were established
well in advance of commencement with particular attention
being the diversion of the access road around the site.  

Environmental monitoring was carried out by the client
during the works duration and RHDL used the latest dust
suppression techniques to minimise any dust impact.

A safe system of work was established through the risk
assessment process and it was decided that the 2no feed
conveyors would be dismantled and craned down to
ground floor level utilising a 220 tonne mobile crane. Once
at ground floor level the feed conveyors were processed
into suitable lengths for disposal into the onsite BOS plant.


